
Covid-19 Message from EEP President and 
Board of Directors  

Hello EEP Supporters!  

Together, we are currently facing a truly unprecedented situation. The global 

corona virus pandemic is affecting our families, our neighbors, our country, and 

our way of life. Please allow me to acknowledge anyone who has been impacted 

by this virus, either directly or indirectly. All members of the EEP Organization 

want you to know that our thoughts and prayers are with those who are sick or 

anyone who has a loved one who is ill. We extend our heartfelt wishes for a full 

recovery. For those who have lost a friend or loved one, we wish to express our 

sincere condolences to you and your family.  

During this time, I want to reach out and update you on decisions that have been 

made by the EEP Foundation in response to the current global crisis. 

Unfortunately, EEP will not be awarding multiple scholarships in August at a 

luncheon as we have done in the past, due to the interruption of our scheduled 

fundraising activities. No future EEP fundraising events have been scheduled for 

this year due to the Covid-19 pandemic. At this time, we will only be awarding 

one $500 scholarship in July. Please check our website at a later date for any 

updates should there be any changes in the current global crisis. We plan to 

resume our normal scholarship giving next year.  

Finally, as a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization, all tax-deductible donations are 
welcome year-round. For your convenience, you may use PayPal for your online 
donations, available on our Fundraising/Donations page. Thank you in advance 

for your continued support to this organization. We sincerely appreciate your 
donations and no amount is too small to help EEP continue our mission to offer 

scholarships to outstanding college-bound high school seniors from single-parent 

homes.  

Please take care of yourselves and one another. May God continue to bless and 
keep you and your loved ones. Follow the health guidelines, stay home, and we 

will all get through this together...stronger.  

Best Regards,  

EEP Scholarship Foundation  
Mailing Address:   

P.O. Box 714  

Rancho Cucamonga, CA  91729  


